COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM 0CN\18 2023
No. 199 , series of 2023

For . ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION Il OFFERING INFORMATION
TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION (ITE) PROGRAMS

Subject : 9™ TEST OF PRACTICAL COMPETENCY IN INFORMATION AND
COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY (TOPCIT)

Date . October 18, 2023

The Commission on Higher Education (CHED), in partnership with the Institute of Information
and Communications Technology Planning and Evaluation (IITP) will be conducting the 9"
TOPCIT examination on November 21-22, 2023. The TOPCIT aims to help colleges and
universities determine the information and communications technology (ICT) competency
level of their students and provide appropriate intervention.

Relative to this, the CHED Central Luzon RO-IIl respectfully requests your support and
cooperation by participating in this activity. Interested HEls are kindly requested to
accomplish this link: https:/tinyurl.com/9thTOPCITExam on or before Friday, October
27, 2023. Further, please be informed that participating IT education students should be in
their 3™ Year or 4™ Year level of their program and that the examination is free of charge.

Rest assured that the data that will be collected will be used solely for the use of the project.

Should there be any further queries, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with Ms.
Dedeth Talingdan at telephone number (02)-8441-1228 or email
tpite.secretariat@ched.gov.ph

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is encouraged.
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Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Director IV

Matulungin|Street, Diosdado Macapagal Regional Government Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga 2000
https://chedros.ched gov.ph/ chedroz@ched.sov.ph https://www.facebook.com/CHEDRegionalOffices
T: (045) 436-1847 / (045) 402-6659 | F: (045) 455-1662




